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CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR HOLIDAY ARRANGEMENTS

The Edinburgh Gazette will not be published on Tuesday, 25th December 1984 and Tuesday, 1st January 1985.
The Gazette Office will be closed on 25th and 26th December 1984 and 1st and 2nd January 1985. Notices for the
Gazettes of 28th December and 4th January must be lodged at the Gazette Office by 12 noon on 21st and 28th
December respectively.

The co-operation of Advertisers is sought in restricting publication to only essential Notices on 28th December
1984 and 4th January 1985.

IN PARLIAMENT SESSION 1984 - 85

BRITISH RAILWAYS

NOTICE is hereby given that the British Railways Board have made
application to Parliament for leave to introduce a Bill under the above
short title.

A copy of the Bill may be inspected and copies obtained at the price
of £1 each at the office of the Solicitor (Scotland) of the Board at
Haymarket station, Edinburgh; and at each of the undermentioned
offices.

Objection to the Bill may be made by depositing a Petition against it.
If the Bill originates in the House of Commons, the latest date for
depositing such a Petition in the Private Bill Office of that House will be
30th January 1985; if it originates in the House of Lords, the latest date
for depositing such a Petition in the office of the Clerk of the
Parliaments in that House will be 6th February 1985. Further
information may be obtained from the office of the Clerk of the
Parliaments, House of Lords, the Private Bill Office of the House of

Commons or the undermentioned Chief Solicitor and Legal Adviser or
Parliamentary Agents.

Queen Anne's Chambers,
3 Dean Farrar Street,
Westminster,
London SW1H 9LG.

British Railways Board,
Melbury House,
Melbury Terrace,
London NW1 6JU.

Dated 4th December 1984.

Sherwood & Co.,
Parliamentary Agents.

M. G. Baker,
Chief Solicitor and Legal Adviser.
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